
Announcements for Friday, November 9, 2018 

- Spikeball will meet after school today. 

- All Bus Riders! Be sure to bring your cash every Tuesday and Thursday from November 6th-

December 13th at the Bus Loop. The dance program is selling baked goods for $1.00. 

- Juniors and Seniors, this is a reminder that if you signed up for the Florida School of the Arts 

College Visit this will be happening TODAY during 5th period.  You must have your pass signed 

by your teacher.   

 

 


